
As a parent of teenagers, I strongly oppose pro-life policies that restrict reproductive rights. My 
opposition stems from a deep concern for my children’s future, autonomy, and well-being. 

First and foremost, teenagers are still developing emotionally, physically, and mentally. The idea 
that my child could be forced to carry a pregnancy to term—especially in cases of assault, 
medical risks, or lack of readiness—is deeply troubling. Parenthood is a lifelong commitment 
that requires stability, maturity, and financial security—things most teenagers do not yet have. 
Forcing them into parenthood can derail their education, mental health, and future opportunities. 

Additionally, I want my children to grow up knowing they have control over their own bodies. 
Teaching consent and bodily autonomy is crucial, yet denying them the right to make decisions 
about their reproductive health contradicts those values. It sends the message that their rights 
are secondary to political or religious ideologies. 

Furthermore, the consequences of restricting abortion access disproportionately affect the most 
vulnerable—young people, those from low-income backgrounds, and victims of abuse. As a 
parent, I want my children to have access to safe, legal medical care, rather than being pushed 
toward dangerous alternatives or forced into a life-altering situation they are not prepared for. 

Ultimately, being pro-choice does not mean encouraging abortion—it means ensuring that every 
person, including my own children, has the freedom to make the best decision for their life and 
future. I trust my children to make responsible choices, and I want them to have the support, 
education, and legal rights necessary to do so. 

 


